
  
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

(INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE) 
 
 
DATE:     January 2, 2019 
 
TO:       Heather Krys-York 
 
FROM:     Malia Brock 
 
SUBJECT: Government Camp Water Company, Advice No. 18-01, Compliance Tariff 

filing per Order No. 18-488.  
 
I have reviewed Government Camp Water Company’s (Company) tariff compliance 
filing; Advice No. 18-01, filed on December 31, 2018.  The newly filed tariff effective 
date is January 1, 2019 and replaces the Company’s prior tariff.   
 
Advice No. 18-01 complies with the rates approved in the Stipulated Agreement in   
Docket No. UW 174, Order No. 18-488.   
 
I recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent.     
 
 
cc: Bryan Conway 
 Bruce Hellebuyck 
  


